
From: Cheryl Kleen
To: Gail Coniglio
Cc: Paul Castro; Public Comment; John (Skip) C. Randolph
Subject: FW: Hearing 11 am, February 14, 2018
Date: Monday, February 12, 2018 2:21:09 PM

From: Brad Lovette [mailto:blovette@theasgardgroup.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 1:31 PM
To: Danielle Hickox Moore <DMoore@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Bobbie Lindsay
<BLindsay@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Margaret Zeidman <MZeidman@TownofPalmBeach.com>;
Julie Araskog <jaraskog@TownOfPalmBeach.com>
Cc: Richard Kleid <RKleid@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Town Council
<TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Hearing 11 am, February 14, 2018
 
 
Town of Palm Beach –Town Council
360 S. County Rd.
Palm Beach, Florida 33480
 

Re: Hearing 11 am, February 14, 2018
 
To whom it may concern:
 
It is my understanding the Town will hold a hearing at 11 am, February 14, 2018, to consider various
matters related to a proposed private club in an expanded space that include the former 264
restaurant.
 
I am adamantly opposed to any approval of parking by or for such a club on Seabreeze Avenue, and
especially the lake block where I have lived for the past 34 years. Seabreeze, with the other “Sea”
streets, constitutes a  is a tranquil, family oriented neighborhood, a characteristic of great value to
me.
 
If approval of that club requires parking on Seabreeze Avenue I urge the council to reject it.
 
-Brad
 
 
 
Bradford S. Lovette
431 Seabreeze Avenue
Palm Beach, FL 33480
561.758-0335
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